
City of Tukwila  

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

  

Notice is hereby given that the City of Tukwila Planning Commission will conduct a virtual and in-

person Public Hearing at 6:30 p.m. on March 14, 2024, to solicit public testimony on the Draft 2024-

2044 Update to the City of Tukwila Comprehensive Plan.   

 

SUMMARY: The Comprehensive Plan provides the policy framework that will establish the 

City’s priorities and programs for the next twenty years.  These amendments 

address changes in legislative requirements, regional and countywide policy 

changes, new conditions existing in the City of Tukwila, and public input 

received at community outreach events held over the last two years.  Many of the 

updated policies focus on how the City will address issues of housing availability 

and affordability, climate change preparedness and resiliency, and equity for all 

community members. 

 

PUBLIC HEARING LOCATION: The meeting will be conducted at Tukwila City Council 

Chambers, Tukwila City Hall, 6200 Southcenter Blvd, Tukwila, WA 9818.  Members of the public 

can also participate via Microsoft Teams, at the address listed for the March 14th Planning 

Commission hearing date at www.TukwilaWA.gov/events or using the link on the Planning 

Commission meeting agenda.   

 

PUBLIC COMMENT: Those wishing to provide public comments will have the opportunity do so 

as follows:  

 

Advanced Written Comments: Written comments may be submitted up to 5:00 PM the day 

before the Public Hearing (March 13, 2024) to Department of Community Development, 

Planning Division 6200 Southcenter Blvd, Tukwila, WA 98188, or by email to 

2044CompPlan@TukwilaWA.gov. Comments received in advance will be forwarded to the 

Planning Commission.    

 

Written Comments: Written comments may also be submitted during the hearing. 

Comments submitted during the hearing will be included in the record for the hearing.   

 

Verbal Comments:  Verbal testimony may be given in-person  at the hearing, by joining the 

Teams meeting, or by calling into the meeting at (206) +1 253-292-9750,,779253241# .   

 

The Draft Comprehensive Plan is available at https://TukwilaWA.gov/CompPlanDrafts for 

review.  

 

SPECIAL ACCOMMODATIONS: If you are in need of interpretation or translation services for 

this public hearing, please contact the City at 206/433-7141 or 2044CompPlan@TukwilaWA.gov by 

12:00 p.m. on Thursday, March 7th.    

 

For further information contact Nancy Eklund, AICP, Long Range Planning Manager, by e-mail at 

nancy.eklund@tukwilawa.gov or by phone (206) 433-7141.  
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